
 
TO: Users of all Garmin aviation products using the Australia IFR/VFR 

Charts database 
DATE: November 10, 2020 
CYCLE: 2012 and 2103 
SUBJECT: Cairns, Australia - Danger Area 762 note partial cut-off 
 
DESCRIPTION 
 
AirServices Australia has notified Garmin that on the Cairns VTC geo-tif the note associated with 
Danger Area 762 is cut-off, meaning some of the text in the box is omitted.  
 
 
PILOT ACTION 
 
For cycles 2012 and cycle 2103, pilots should reference the Cairns VTC PDF available on 
Airservices Australia’s website, 
https://www.airservicesaustralia.com/aip/current/aipchart/vtc/Cairns_VTC_05NOV2020.pdf, where 
the entirety of the note is available. 
 
 
RESOLUTION 
 
Updates to the Airservices Australia Cairns VTC geo-tiff chart are scheduled for June 17, 2021.  
The updated chart will be included in cycle 2106 of the Australia IFR/VFR Charts database for 
applicable Garmin aviation products and in Garmin Pilot.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

THIS ALERT SHOULD BE MADE AVAILABLE TO ALL USERS OF GARMIN AVIATION UNITS OR 
SYSTEMS UTILIZING ANY OF THE AFFECTED IFR/VFR CHARTS DATABASES 

 
Garmin requests that the flight crew report any observed discrepancies related to database information.  These 
discrepancies could come in the form of an incorrect procedure, incorrectly identified terrain, obstacles, fixes, or 
any other displayed item used for navigation or communication in the air or on the ground.  Go to fly.garmin.com 

and select “Aviation Data Error Report.” 

 

 
IFR/VFR Charts Data Alert  

https://my.garmin.com/mapErrors/report.faces?type=aviation
https://my.garmin.com/mapErrors/report.faces?type=aviation

